
 

 

WEB DAY 

 
Date: Thursday, August 15, 2019 

Time: 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

Location: BYC (Berryessa Youth Center) at Morrill 

 

This 6th grade/new student orientation event, titled “Where 

Everybody Belongs (WEB)”, is an internationally recognized 

program where seventh and eighth graders serve as leaders and 

mentors to our incoming 6th grade students and any new students. 

On WEB day, incoming 6th graders and any new students to Morrill 

will participate in a variety of fun and exciting group activities 

designed to facilitate the transition to middle school! WEB leaders 

will also escort students around the school to familiarize them with 

the campus. 

 After the orientation ends at 12:00 p.m. students will 

be able to: 

1. Pick up their schedules 

2. Buy PE clothes (shirts $15, shorts $10, 

sweatshirts $20) 

3. Purchase Morrill wear (caps & beenies) for $20 

each 

4. Enjoy the BBQ lunch provided by Morrill staff 

 

Our WEB Advisors this year are: 

Ms. Gardea & Mrs. Moreali  


